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Library NewsLibrary News
--> The Library will be Closed Monday,
September 6th for Labour Day.

--> Our Open Hours Are Expanding!!

Starting Tuesday, September 7th
Colborne Library will be open Mondays
11am-6pm, Tuesdays 11am-6pm, Thursdays
11am-6pm, Fridays 11am-4pm and
Saturdays 11am-2pm. Curbside pickup will
still be available during Library Open Hours
and on Wednesdays between 11am-2pm.

Starting Wednesday, September 8th
Castleton Library will be open Wednesdays
2pm-6pm (Computer hours 1pm-2pm) and
Saturdays 10am-2pm.

--> Virtual Reading by Ojibway Elder
Melody Crowe In recognition of Orange
Shirt Day on September 30th, Canada's
National Day for Truth and Reconciliation.

--> Outdoor Storytime is back!! Starting
Thursday, September 16th at 11am, meet
Sarah at Victoria Square in Colborne. Every
Thursday at 11am we'll read stories, sing
songs and explore the craft! Take-home
Storytime Craft Bags will be available for pick-
up on a Monthly basis! To register phone
905-355-3722 or email sarah@cramahe.ca .

--> Kids Coding 1-on-1 on Zoom Contact us
to register at 905-355-3722 or email us at
info@cramahelibrary.ca

--> Monthly Take-Home Craft Kits - Pick-up
September's Craft starting Monday,
September 27th. Craft Kits are available on a
monthly basis from September to June! How-
to Videos are available on the Library Website
and Facebook on the day the craft is available.

--> Ukulele Workshops @ Keeler Centre
once a week! Number's are restricted, please
contact us for details!

Be careful about
information you see

online about the electoral
process—Get official

information on Elections
Canada's website:

elections.ca

Did you know you can use your library
card as one of your pieces of ID when
you go to vote? Yup! Visit elections.ca

to learn more about the options to
prove your identity and address.

Wear an orange shirt on Thursday,
Sept 30th to honour the children

who survived the Indian
Residential Schools and remember

those that didn’t.
We will wear orange shirts in
recognition of the harm the

residential school system did to
children’s sense of self-esteem and
well-being, and as an affirmation
of our commitment to ensure that

everyone around us matters.

Ask us about our
recommendations to

learn more about
Residential Schools



New Books At The Library!Returns are
quarantined for 24

hours to ensure the
collection is sanitized
safely and effectively!

New DVD's At The Library!

Banned Books Week Sept. 26 - Oct. 2


